CAYMAN ISL ANDS GOVERNMENT
Office of the Deputy Governor

REF: DE/COS$/a
13t July, 2010

M:. Richard Coles
Chairman

Human Rights Commission
P.O. Box 391,

Grand Cayman KY1 1106
CAYMAN ISLANDS

Dear Mtr. Coles,

Re: National CCTV Program

I wtite in response to your letter dated 15% June 2010, regarding the National CCTV Project. I
note the Commission’s concerns and have sent a copy of your letter to the Chief Officer for the
Portfolio of Internal and External Affairs, Mt, Franz Mandetson.

Mzt. Eric Bush, Deputy Chief Officer for the Portfolio has taken the lead on this project. I have
asked Mtr. Bush to make contact with you and update you on the progress made to date. It is
expected that Mr. Bush will share the draft Code of Practice which is to be published, and is
expected to govern the CCTV operation, until formal legisiation can be introduced, as well as to

invite the Human Rights Commission to a briefing on the design and functionality of the CCTV
program,

Should you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.
Sincerely,

TR .3

Donovan Ebanks
Deputy Governor

Government Administratior Building, George Town, Grand Cayman, Cayman Islands
TEL: (345)244-2432; FAX: (345)949-0877; EMAIL: Betty-Ruth.Ebanks@gov.ky




